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Dear Year 11 Student and Parents/Carers      9th April 2024 

 

 

  

2024 LEAVERS’ YEARBOOK 

  

Year 11 students have the opportunity to purchase a Yearbook to remember their time at Fairfield High School.  

  

The deadline for all payment options is Tuesday 30th April 2024. Please be aware that there will be no opportunity to 

order the Yearbook after the deadline.  

  

Payment should be made via Parent Pay; if this causes any difficulties then please contact Mrs Smith in the school 

finance office as we may be able to arrange a payment plan. 

We have made every effort to keep the costs as low as possible for students, and there is, of course, no obligation to 

purchase, should students not want to do so. 

  

Yearbook: 

The Yearbook is designed and made by the Yearbook Team. It includes photo collages, letters from teachers, 

individual student photos and profiles, and much more. The books will be delivered by the end of May 2024 at the 

latest, so students will have time to collect signatures and messages from friends and teachers before they leave 

school. 

  

The cost of the Yearbook is £19.50 to be paid via Parent Pay. If you need to pay by cheque, please send it directly to 

the school office with the student’s name and YEARBOOK written on the reverse, payable to Fairfield High School, 

otherwise it will not be accepted.  

  

  

Yours faithfully 

The Yearbook Team 

 


